
Andy Waddell PO Box 15175, Glasgow, G4 9LP
Head of Infrastructure and Environment
Land and Environmental Services e-mail: consultations@gobike.org
Glasgow City Council web: www.gobike.org

By e-mail to: 
LandServices.Mailroom@glasgow.gov.uk

Ref: IS/AC

10/09/18

Dear Sir/Madam,

Proposed GCC (Mosspark/Cardonald)(Traffic Regulation) Order

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the above TRO. We support this proposal but wish
to emphasise the need for enforcement of the restrictions once in place.

Yours sincerely

Iona Shepherd
Co-convenor 
GoBike
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